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I sent my comments to you regading the application listed above. I am the owner of 50 Coity rd, the building 
next to where the works are taking place, I am enquiring as to the outcome of the planning application , and 
as to wether any of my comments were taken into account , particularly those regarding the size of the 
windows in the newly proposed kitchen area tor the new extension, Currently the' proposed' extension 
next door has been completed and the lintels are in place for the new windows , which sem to occupy most 
of the rooms width This means that while I sit in my basement eating or watching ty, anybody using the 
kitchen area in the proposed new extension can see directly into my living space, I find this uncomfortable , 
and wanted to know iif the outcome of the application had been decided. 

Please could you advise the situation, 


